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At	the	time	of	writing	this	report	there	has	only	been	one	meeting	held	in	the	year.	Due	to	Covid	19	
this	meeting	was	held	on	zoom	and	covered	election	of	officers	and	what	has	been	happening	across	
the	deanery	during	the	lock	down.	

The	Deanery	Leadership	Team	(DLT)	had	a	zoom	meeting	with	Bishop	Alison	and	Archdeacon	Andy	
regarding	the	four-	prong	strategy	being	set	by	the	diocese	–	Becoming	more	Christ-like,	reaching	
people	we	don’t	today,	making	missionary	disciples	and	structures	and	finances.	Since	this	inaugural	
session	DLT	have	had	follow	up	sessions	exploring	options	on	how	to	get	input	and	feedback	from	
each	of	the	parishes/	benefices	within	the	deanary.	


